
RESOLUTION I� -94 

A RESOLUTION ESTABLISHING AN ADOPT-A-PARK PROGRAM 

WHEREAS, Boy Scout Troop 310 of the Village of Chatham has 

expressed a desire to adopt the Village Square for the purpose of 

litter collection; and, 

WHEREAS, such citizens' involvement in the health, safety, 

and welfare of the Village of Chatham is admirable; and, 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the President and Board of 

Trustees, at its Regular meeting, assembled this 10th day of May, 

A.D., 1994 as follows: 

Section 1: The Administrator shall establish and operate an 

Adopt-a-Park Program in conformance with the best interest of the 

Village of Chatham. 

Section 2: Boy Scout Troop 310 is hereby approved to 

participate in the Adopt-A-Park program for the Village Square. 

r, President 

ATTEST: 

AYES: PASSED: 

NAYS: p APPROVED: 

ABSENT: 



Dear Village Board Members: 

The Chatham Boy Scout Troop 310 would like to adopt the 
Chatham square to clean it up approximately one hour a month or 
more. 

Adopting the square would really be a big help for some of 
our members to earn service hours for rank advancements. 

�ank you, 

---;j;:tL v;/ / / / ?t!ZP; //�;.;:�� 
Matt Wade 

Senior Patrol Leader- Troop 310 
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